
Cochrane.ca/council

Council Meetings

Cochrane.ca/RFP

Closing dateRFPs

Contact Us!

Regular Council 
Monday, January 23 | 5:30pm 

Committee of the Whole 
Monday, February 6 | 5:30pm 

Cochrane.ca/jobs

We’re Hiring!

Employment 
Opportunities Apply by

Actively Recruiting

Actively Recruiting

@townofcochrane 
 

Waste & Recycling 403-851-2277

Administration 403-851-2500

The Station at Cochrane Crossing 403-851-7700

Civil Land Development 
Technologist I

Operator, Parks & Open 
Spaces

February 3

February 2

February 2

February 2

River Height Reservoir and Pump 
Station Expansion Phase 1A

RFP for Beaver Management

RFP for Herbicide And 
Rodenticide Services

RFP for Thermal Weed Control

Mayor Jeff Genung is preparing his annual State of Cochrane 
Address which will take place on Thursday February 9, 2023, 
6-9pm at the Cochrane RancheHouse. 

Tickets are now available: 
CochraneChamber.ca/events

2023 
Business 
Licences

All Business Licence renewals 
will be available at The Station 
at Cochrane Crossing (360 
Railway Street W.) 

To update an account or pay 
by phone, contact Business 
Licensing at 403-851-2573.

All businesses operating in 
Cochrane must hold a current 
business licence. 

Cochrane.ca/business

2023 Property Assessments on the Way

State of Cochrane Address

Visit Cochrane.ca/petpay 
to look up your animal’s tag 
number and renew your pet’s 
licence.

In-person renewals can be 
completed at The Station or 
RancheHouse.

Cochrane.ca/animalservices

2023 Animal 
Licences 

Outdoor Skating 
Rinks Maintenance

COCHRANE CONNECT CARD

Throughout the winter season, Cochrane Parks monitors 
the condition of the outdoor skating rinks at Tim Bannister 
Memorial  park and Mitford pond. 

Warm weather may require the rink to be closed for 
maintenance. Before you lace up your skates, always call the 
24-hour Facility Status Line for updates: 403-851-2552.

These facilities are not supervised and are to be shared by all 
skaters. A reminder that Storm Water Facilities are not ponds 
and are not safe for skating at any time due to road salts 
entering them compromising the ice structure.

The Cochrane Connect Card provides you with the extra support you 
need, putting money back in your pocket for the things that matter 
most.

The Cochrane Connect Card is an initiative that contributes to the 
overall wellbeing of Cochrane and area residents, by providing low-
income families and individuals access to a variety of local services 
and programs at a reduced rate.

More info: Cochrane.ca/connectcard

Cochrane property owners can anticipate receiving 
their 2023 property assessment notice in their 
mailbox within the next week. 

Assessment notices are mailed January 20, 2023, 
followed by a 60-day review period, allowing 
property owners to review their assessment and 
discuss any questions or concerns before property 
taxes are calculated.

For more information, visit  
Cochrane.ca/assessment

After receiving your assessment:

•	ensure your name, address, school 
support and property classification are 
correct.

•	Compare your property to similar 
assessments at Cochrane.ca/assessment

•	Contact a Cochrane Assessor at 403-851-
2950 with any questions or concerns.


